Cuckoo Lane, Whitefield, Manchester M45 6TE Telephone 0161 773 9554 Fax 0161 798 8327 Email heatonpark@bury.gov.uk



Dear Parents and Carers,

On Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> November 2023, we are delighted to invite you to a showcase of 2 whole school projects that have taken place over recent weeks. We would like to share our work on 'Black History Month' and also our 'Tuesday project'. Work from Nursery children through to year 6 will be showcased.

The showcase will take place between 2.30pm and 4.00pm. No booking is required, please come to the main office on the day between these times. Please note that children will not be able to be collected early on the day.

We can't wait to share our work with you!

Best Wishes,

The HP Team